
From:   MASAHIRO TAGUCHI   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   May 08, 2008

Subject:   FCC file number 0225-EX-ST-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

To whom it may concern,

Please be informed of the new start date and end date;
-Start date: 05/15/2008
-End date: 06/05/2008

We hope that the application will be granted soon.

As for fee, it has been sent by mail.

Thank you.


